In 1998 the “Télécentre Communautaire Polyvalent de Tombouctou” (TCP) project was launched under the supervision of UNESCO. Several NGOs (ITU, CRDI, FAO, OMS and Pact) as well as Mali’s telephone company SOTELMA were involved. The goal was the “désenclavement” of the town, in other words, to create a link to the outside world. In 2003 the TCP was handed over to the municipal government which now shoulders responsibility for it.
